Otakaro

27 July 2021

Mr Timothy Allan
Email: Tim Allan fyi-request-15973-396c9eae @requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Allan
Re: OTK 145 —re East Frame Project
Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 request received on 14 July 2021. You requested

the following:

e Can you please provide updated figures on housing to be delivered under the east frame
housing development in Christchurch central as part of the "anchor project”; and
e Can you please provide the number of dwellings and expected completion date.

Otakaro Limited’s Response

We anticipate that the number of homes to be delivered under the East frame housing
development will be up to 900 homes, depending on the mix of homes built in the remaining
super lots. At the moment, completion is expected in 2025.

I have taken the public interest considerations in section 9(1) of the Official Information Act into
account. You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to investigate and review my decision under
section 28(3) of the Act.

Yours sincerely
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John Bridgman
Chief Executive Officer
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